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MEMORANDUM  pENR MIMAROPA
REGCORDS SECTION
FOR < The Regional Executive Director
ATT’N - The Assistant Regional Director
for Technical Services
FROM ¢ OIC, PENR Officer
SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR INCLUSION OF FOUR ) LAND

MANAGEMENT INSPECTORS IN THE POOL OF LAND
INVESTIGATION OFFICERS (LIO)

DATE s June 5, 2023

This memorandum serves as a response to your memorandum dated March 8, 2023,
wherein you requested our office to submit recommended personnel for inclusion in the Pool
of Land Management Inspectors (LIO's) within thirty (30) days from the receipt of your
memorandum.

After careful consideration, the Regulation and Permitting Section (RPS) recommends
the following individuals for inclusion in the Pool of LIO's:

Romer F. Gervacio - Land Management Inspector

John Paul M. Escarilla - Land Management Inspector
Christine Grace N. Pasiona - Land Management Inspector
Lorabel B. Ureta - Land Management Inspector
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We have thoroughly assessed the capabilities and qualifications of these individuals,
and we believe that their skills and experience make them well-suited for the responsibilities
and demands of the Land Management Inspector position.

For your information and approval.

ARNOLDO A3 A, JR.

Formilleza St., Brgy. Tabing-Dagat, Odiongan, Romblon
Email: penrorom_4rb@yahoo.com
Tel. # (042) 567-5030

I I T S T T ——




